BE&NNEVILLE

PRIMARY SCHOOL

Success for today, prepared for tomorrow

Wednesday 22nd November 2017
Dear Parents/ Carers,

Year 6 will be attending a Maker Day: Cityscapes workshop at the CLC in Clapham. 6K will be attending on
:Friday 1st December and 6l will be attending on Monday 4t December. Through a combination of tinkering
and problem solving, pupils will work together to produce an illuminated cityscape using a Crumble controller
and a simple computer-aided design program. This links to our current topic, which is Route 66 and the work
that the children have been doing to recreate model US landmarks using SketchUp.

We will leave school after registration and will return by the end of the school day. We will walk to and from the
CLC. As we will be out all day, the children will need a packed lunch. Drinks should be in a container that will
not leak. No glass bottles, fizzy drinks or sweets please. If you would like your child to have a school packed
lunch please indicate this on the attached slip below.

Please ensure that your child is dressed appropriately for the trip. The children should wear full Bonneville
School Uniform. They should also bring along a warm, waterproof coat in case of bad weather.

Please return the slip below by Friday 24t November to acknowledge receipt of this letter and to indicate
whether your child requires a school packed lunch.

Yours sincerely,

Miss Mclintosh, Miss Ingham and Miss Kirk

Year 6 CLC Trip

| understand that my child will be participating in the educational visit to the CLC on Friday 1st December (6K) /
Monday 4t December (61).

Name of child: Class

| will provide a packed lunch

| would like the school to provide a packed lunch

Contact Number:

Signed:
Bonneville Primary School Tel: 020 86731183 Headteacher:
Bonneville Gardens Email:  admin@bonneville-primary.lambeth.sch.uk Andrea Parker, BA (Hons), NPQH
London SW4 9LB Web:  bonneville-primary.lambeth.sch.uk/

M @bonnevilleps



